
Zen House

NEWSLETTER
May - June

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Dates for 
your diary

Wednesday 8th May
6-8pm

Parents evening 

Saturday 25TH May 
11-1pm 

NSPCC Summer Fayre 

Friday 7th June 
Mad Hatter’s Tea Party

Monday 17th June 
2pm-3pm 

Father’s Day Penalty 
Shoot Out

Farmers
The Farmers have recently 
taken part in a Julia 
Donaldson topic. As part of 
this topic, they made a full 
stick family to display in the 
farmers room. The children 
loved the creative experience 
of making their own stickman, 
as well as using these props 
to retell stories and share their 
experiences. The Farmers 
have also enjoyed their recent 
topic all about eggs which 
developed from an interest in 
the Spring season. The 
Farmers carried out an activity 
which looked at the difference 
in the egg shells however, 
when the eggs were smashed 
the insides were the same. 
This impacted the children’s 
personal social and emotional 
development. 

Lambs
We have recently intro-
duced a ‘word of the week’ 
in the Lambs room. This 
initiative has really devel-
oped parental involvement 
in the nursery. Our word of 
the week is displayed on 
the door of the Lambs 
room.

The children have also 
enjoyed a topic all about 
spring. In this topic they 
have explored a variety of 
flowers and plants. We also 
had fun baking delicious 
treats for our Mother’s Day 
afternoon tea.



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

May
Do you know what 

your child’s 
Literacy Project is?

June
Do you need 

support with your 
child’s routines at 

home?

Whole setting
We have been developing our 
outdoor area. The woodland 
yoga area is now set up and 
the children have been 
enjoying carrying out the 
various positions displayed. 
The bug hotel is looking great 
and our creep crawly friends 
are now taking up residence.

Exciting News!
The Fisherfield Family is growing! 

We will be opening a new setting based at 
Derby St Children’s Centre, Heywood, OL10 4QJ. 

The setting is currently undergoing extensive renovations. 
Open days will be announced in due course.

Thank you to all the parents who joined us for our Mother’s Day afternoon tea. 
We loved hosting the party and raised £15 towards the NSPCC. 

NSPCC – Thank you! Question of 
the month


